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PNC Infratech receives LOA for a User Fee Collection Mandate in NCR from NHAI 

 
New Delhi, December 22, 2021: PNC Infratech Limited announces receipt of Letter 
of Acceptance (LOA) from National Highways Authority of India, for “Collection of 
User Fee at 135 km long Eastern Peripheral Expressway Fee Plazas (National 
Highway No. NE II) in the States of Haryana and Uttar Pradesh For One Year” on 
21.12.2021, for a contract value of Rs. 369.00 crore (Annual Remittance to be 
made to NHAI).   
   
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


